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Each year we participate in Holiday Trimmings andi@ program _

and donate to a good caudéne Holidays are a wonderful time to

share with those less fortunate than us. The dgddbliday Trimmings

Is to maintain, not gain weight over the Holidalyer every pound we

lose, Rick will donate $10 on behalf of J&R Schuger every pound !
gained, he will charge back $20. Last year we wadske to donate Ty

$199 to the Adopt a Family program due to the “NimLose, Don't  ###$% & " $&
ain!”

or the second year, our beneficiary is Brown Cpliamily Services
“Adopt a Family.” Our Christmas tree is set up in the accountiar g% -,
and is adorned with ornaments of gift ideas for Adopt a Families.
You can choose ornaments off the tree and purchess that are
listed on it. There are also information sheets thelude some addi-
tional info about the families- please feel fregptochase other/extraBeginning January 1, 2016
necessities per their family needs. You can bringapped or we are going to request that
unwrapped gifts and place them under the tree thigtfamily code drivers have their physicals
and the age/gender of the receiver of the gift. submitted to Safety at least

- - 14 days in advance of the
We will be dropping off the presents on Decembersalplease have gysica expiring. If the
presents here by then. Remember: There will alsaa b®ntainer physical is not submitted we
located at the switchboard for those that woultieatonate the gift Wi|1! rilaﬁelghe driver on a

: : safety hold.

money to the Adopt a Fa_mlly pro_gram or you can @chaccounting & w2 fax. email or scan
You do not need to be participate in the Lose Mo in Program to medical card to: F:

donate to our families. 507.354.7482, E:
amyf@jrschugel.conif you

have gquestions please con-
tact Amy at ext. 125




The cold months are upon us. To save time and monélye road, let's make

sure your APU'’s are in working order and that westare plugged in when

parked. Fuel treatment has been available at tatsgince October. Please keep a good sup-
ply in your truck to eliminate having to purchasetbe road. Please use whenever temps are
forecasted below 20 degrees. Instructions arallisteall bottles. All Freightliner Tractors
should have winter fronts installed when travelimgemps below 30 degrees. If your is lost or
missing, stop into one of our terminals for onee Kenworth’s do not need them.

Have a safe and happy holiday,

Winter is a difficult time for every motorist antkiespecially tough for

truck drivers. But there’s much you can do susvive season without
serious grief.

Be thinking about winter long before the first snbits. Be sure your truck and
you are winterized, before you make your first cohther run.

Go easy on snow and ice. Too much power to the dvheels can cause you to
lose traction and go into a side skid. On glaeg icdoesn’t take much to spin your
wheels. Test carefully to see how much throttlk g&in you some traction with-
out spinning your wheels. The best thing you camsdlow down and increase
your following distance. If the roads are too danogis, shut down and wait it out
until conditions improve.

Pack survival supplies in case you're strandedbhzzard. Carry a set of heavy
protective clothing as well as an extra blanketjaply of water, some emergency
rations and a first-aid Kkit.

Prepare yourself for winter when it’s still warvlaster the techniques of proper
winter driving and you’ll make it through the haestweather
with your safety record still intact.



Shorter days and cooler evenings. It is fall—artdrothe time that we start seeing people get

sick with flu. If you get your flu vaccine for yogelf and your family, you can help prevent flu

related illnesses, missed school and work and ewae serious flu related illness.

Influenza (flu) is a contagious respiratory disethed infects the nose, throat, and lungs and eaa 1o seri-
ous complications, hospitalization, or even deBtiteumonia and bronchitis are examples of seriods fl
related complications. The flu also can cause heaihditions like diabetes, asthma, and heart ang dlis-
ease, to become worse. Even healthy people cameesick with the flu and experience serious conaplic
tions.

Hummus and Turkey Pinwheels Sandwiches

11-inch tortillas or flatbreads

1 cup hummus

8 ounces sliced turkey

1 7-oz. jar roasted red peppers, drained and tkirdgd

4 ounces baby spinach

Place 1 tortilla on cutting board and spread 1flmummus in an even layer. Arrange turkey slices tot-
tom two-thirds of tortilla. Lay peppers over humm8satter spinach over peppers.

2. Starting from bottom, roll tightly. Wrap secwréh plastic. Repeat with remaining ingredient\lJOY'!

Recipe: Rainbow Fruit Salad

1/2 watermelon

1 cantaloupe, peeled and seeded

1 (15 ounce) can pineapple chunks, drained

1 pint blueberries, rinsed and drained

4 plums, pitted and chopped

1 cup green seedless grapes

1 cup red seedless grapes

Add drained pineapple, blueberries, plums, greehpample grapes to the bowl
with the melons. Gently mix all fruit together aserve
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As our business begins to expand, we are lookirsgeice areas of the country

that may have been secondary in the past. Tworgpbig areas we are targeting

are Western Ml area for Vans and Reefers, and Mengpha for the Vans. We are finding
these areas have opportunity to hire more drivedsnaany of our current customers ship to or
from these areas today. The sales team has atuli gress on to bring new business to the
table in 2016. Moving truckloads with our assetsthers, increasing our production, and
offering our service to customers new to J&R Schuy¢e are excited of the challenges and
opportunities that accompany such bold initiativ€eank you all for a great 2015. Have a
great and safe Holiday Season.
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I hope this month’s newsletter finds everyone sai@ well. We had a good
November despite the Holiday. It is always touglewlkustomers close down for the
majority of the weekend. We are very thankful tedéhe quality drivers that understand the industry
and the importance of coming out of the house whey have agreed to with their Driver Manager.
We have had a few awards of freight from varioust@oners that will play an important role for us as
we move into 2016. As Christmas approaches andage on 2015, please make sure you are com-
municating with your Driver Manager on what daysl yse wanting to take off. With every one of us
being part of the E.S.O.P., it is very importantave rolling as soon as possible. Our Customers are
relying on us and we need to rely on one anotheaink you for everything you have done in 2015
and | am looking forward to an even better 2016.

Please remember that this is OUR company
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CONDOLENCES

Huge Thanks goes out Tmwdd Powell (2010)for locating and sending in Tom Tock (recruiter) for the loss of
the information to a new truck stop in Joliet, IHENISS TRUCK STOP is his father.
o 0Pen 24 hrs. (most days) and has lots of convethémgs for drivers.

Kari Omlie started with J&R Schugel in October. You can fird im our Accounting Depart-
ment working as our Accounting Technician. Shedsiher knowledge of accounting and book
keeping to the JRS team.

Stacey Williamsis also working in our Accounting Department asagrBll/Billing Clerk. She
comes from a transportation background and ismallyi from Oklahoma. She moved to New
Ulm, MN in 2013 with her family. She is married alnas three children, all under the age of sev-
en! When she has some free time she enjoys phgiograhich she went to school for.

Mark Denney is back in the shop doing what he does best anlimgas our Tire Manager.

Mark previously worked for J&R Schugel Truckingimd 998 — 2008. He is originally from Eng-
land and has been in the United States for 25 yelisawife is a teacher at Sibley East and he has
three children. Mark loves to travel and also esjastching Football — he tells me that he is a
Packers fan!

. Please welcome all our new employees to JRS!

For the last few years J&R Schugel has been ha@irgstmas trees up to the Twin Cities to bring ity
Cheer to the kids. The feedback from the drivesslie®en very positive. They feel they are doingrthait on
spreading Holiday Joy. As one driver put it, “lieigood break from going into the grocery warehsusé is
these little things that the majority of the coyrdoes not realize where their goods come fromhakk you
goes out to each one of you that put your timelkmi care of the rest of our nation.
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Are you strapped for cash after the Holidays?

Every active driver will have a chance of havingitlrent* or car payment**
paid by J&R Schugel

— Want to increase

\ Your odds at
Winning?

For every driver referral that is hired, we willdagour name to the drawing again!

and the other will have one car payment** pald

The drawing will take place Tuesday, JanudfyZ16.
*Rent/mortgage payment up to $1,000
**Car payment up to $500

Winner must be currently employed at the time efdnawing to win

Looking Forward

May this new year find you
healthier and happier,
peaceful, content, satisfied,
looking forward
to fresh, revitalizing interests,
a variety of pleasures,
interesting new people,
material and personal successes
to make this new year
the best one yet.
Happy New Year!

By Joanna Fuchs



